
Wendy Lou Morell 
       June 15, 2016 

 

 
 

Wendy Lou Morell, 50, of Fort Gratiot, died Monday, June 13, 2016. 

She was born Sept. 8, 1965, in Bad Axe, to Lewis E. and Sharon M. Morell.  

Wendy was a 1983 graduate of Bad Axe High School. She co-owned and loved to work 

at Kelly’s Cars in Fort Gratiot with Bryan. She loved to work out at the gym and was an 

avid animal lover. 

She is survived by her husband, Bryan; mother, Sharon (Charles) Morell-Atchison; 

siblings, Lois, Paul, Rodney, Brian, Eric and Paul (Shannon) Morell; her canine and best 

friend, Luca; and many nieces and nephews. 

She was preceded in death by her father, Lewis E. Morell. 

Memorial services will be 3 p.m. Saturday, June 18, 2016, at the family residence, 4102 

Pine Ridge Drive, Fort Gratiot. 
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Visitation will be from 1 p.m. Saturday until the time of service. 

Memorials may be made to the Blue Water Area Humane Society. 

For guestbook and information, please visit karrersimpson.com 

Arrangements by Karrer-Simpson Funeral Home. 
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